
Ossipee Aquifer Steering Committee Meeting 

October 22, 2010 

GMCG Office 

196 Huntress Bridge Rd, Effingham NH 

10am-12pm 

10:00-10:25 Update from towns & subcommittees  

*Tamworth Public Hearing update 
*Freedom PB subcommittee report 

*Effingham GPO subcommittee report 
*Sandwich GPO subcommittee report 

*Ossipee GPO subcommittee report 
*Madison updates to GPO 

 
10:25-10:30 APO or GPO? Pro’s and Con’s 

 
10:30-11:30 Public Outreach to “Get out the vote” 

 *Other towns’ public hearings set (Last day for a final 

 public hearing is January 18) 

 * Presentations to community groups: Town libraries  

 Rotary club, Chamber, Conservation Commissions, MP 

  committees, lake associations, PTAs, etc. (John, Jay, Tara, 

  Eric, GMCG Board & Committee members- who can 

  commit and when?) 

         *Press Releases & Letters to the editor: Eric’s article,  

         (who can write letters to the editor? Do we have examples 

          from other watersheds?) 

         *Radio: Drive times at WMWV scheduled for: 12/1; 2/2: 

         2/16 (who can go?) 

         PSAs? NHPR Front Porch? 

         *Mailing to voting residents: updates? Registered voter 

  lists? 1 page handout (John)? Postcard for public hearing 

  (Anne)? Logistics… 

11:30-12:00 Upcoming Programs  

   *GIS Workshop October 27th 3:30-6:00pm Community 

    School Tamworth 

   *Road Salt & Winter Maintenance Training October 29th 

   *Community Presentation December 7th 6:30-8:30pm 

                          Runnells Hall Chocorua (Steve Whitman, Eric, John, Tara) 

    * updates by town subcommittees, public feedback 

     on GPOs, Report Card updates, BMP Strategic Plan 

Homework: 

 

Next Meeting:  November 12th 10-12 GMCG Office 


